
 

Dear GTU Family Members, 

 

Let us join our hands on “Run for Unity”. We encourage all GTU family 

members, including Faculties, Students, Directors, Principals, HODs and 

Staff Members to Join the Run for Unity on 15/12/2013 (8.00 am to 

11.00 am). 

 

We at GTU want track our contribution in this event hence all the GTU 

family members are requested to make their registration with GTU also to 

highlight our collective strength in the success of this event. You all are 

motivated to nominate your registration with GTU also using following 

link: 

https://docs.google.com/a/gtu.edu.in/forms/d/1xEnToBoHL_1lT_94rrbS8VcBPv6EBlvyOh

f3q16LKg0/viewform 

 

 

For more information on the event kindly refer the below mentioned 

article uploaded on GTU’s Website: 

http://www.gtu.ac.in/circulars/13Dec/Runfor_Uni..pdf 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                          Sd/- 

I/C Registrar 
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